
CONGESTION AT 
NHAVA SHEVA PORT

Dear customers,

we would like to inform you about the current 
situation at the port of Nhava Sheva.

Please be noted that there is heavy traffic on 
the access roads towards all terminals at Nhava 
Sheva port.

Most of the CFS has stopped moving the 
containers to JNPT terminal due to this heavy 
congestion.

There might be a delay with delivering your 
shipments.

Austromar
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This Newsletter was published on December 12th, 2013.

Austromar
Obchodní a dopravní spol. s r.o.
Františka Diviše 988
104 00  Praha 10 - Uhříněves
Czech Republic

LCL Department
Marcela Plzenská
+420 226 201 014
marcela.plzenska@austromar.cz

FCL Department
Alena Vydrová
+420 226 201 013
alena.vydrova@austromar.cz


	1: CZ

